



## LEMBAR KERJA PESERTA DIDIK

### MEETING 1

Name of group :

Member of group :

1. :

2. :

3. :

4. :

Subject :

#### A. Warmer

*Look at the pictures below! What can you tell about these people? What do they look like? Discuss with your friends!*



## B. Vocabulary Builder

### Task 1:

*Look at the words in the box. Do you know the meaning? Check your dictionary.*



### Task 2:

*Now, find other adjectives that describe people's physical appearance and/or personality.*

|  |  |  |
|--|--|--|
|  |  |  |
|  |  |  |
|  |  |  |
|  |  |  |
|  |  |  |

### C. Pronunciation Practice

*Listen to your teacher reading the following words. Repeat after him/her.*

|           |                |
|-----------|----------------|
| Tall      | : /tól/        |
| Short     | : /SHórt/      |
| Skinny    | : /skinē/      |
| Happy     | : /hapē/       |
| Smart     | : /smart/      |
| Friendly  | : /fren(d)lē/  |
| Beautiful | : /byō ōdāfəl/ |
| Tan       | : /tan/        |

|             |                   |
|-------------|-------------------|
| Fat         | : /fat/           |
| White       | : /(h)wīt/        |
| Helpful     | : /helpf(ə)l/     |
| Handsome    | : /han(t)səm/     |
| Sweet       | : /swēt/          |
| Cooperation | : /kō äpə rāSHən/ |
| Write       | : /rīt/           |
| Stubborn    | : /stəbərən/      |

### D. Reading

*Read the following text, and then answer the following question.*

#### My Classmate

I have a classmate at school. Her name is Mark Lee. We met often to play and he was always nice to me. Mark's body was tall and well-proportioned. His slender body made his friends envious. Mark also has an actor-like face which many female students like.

He has straight hair with black color. His hobbies are running, swimming and writing a poem. Mark is not only handsome, but also very friendly to his friends and polite to his teachers. Mark always smiled for those who greeted him. Every morning, Mark and I used to go to school together.

At school, wherever I went, Mark was always with me. He is quite hyperactive and has a funny response. During the holidays, Mark often came to my house to play. Sometimes Mark would also stay at my house and come home in the morning. We often go outside to visit exciting places.

### Comprehension Question

1. Who is being described in the text?
2. Why friends at school are jealous of mark?
3. What are Mark's hobbies?
4. What did mark and his friends do on vacation?
5. How does the writer feel about Mark?

### E. Vocabulary Exercise

*Look at the puzzle below. Find 10 words related to how to describe a person and write in the space provided. When you finish, use the words in sentences.*

|   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |
|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|
| H | A | N | D | S | O | M | E | F | O | P |
| A | B | C | D | H | W | E | F | A | G | H |
| P | Q | R | S | O | T | E | U | T | V | W |
| P | Z | Y | Z | R | A | V | E | P | C | D |
| Y | E | F | G | T | A | L | L | T | H | I |
| F | R | I | E | N | D | L | Y | M | O | L |
| V | J | K | L | P | M | N | P | O | R | Q |
| B | E | A | U | T | F | U | L | U | J | G |
| C | S | T | W | W | R | I | T | E | P | Q |
| A | X | Y | V | Z | Z | X | C | V | X | W |
| R | F | Z | C | A | Z | W | T | G | R |   |
| C | O | O | P | E | R | A | T | I | O | N |

*List the words below*

|    |  |    |  |
|----|--|----|--|
| 1. |  | 6. |  |
| 2. |  | 7. |  |
| 3. |  | 8. |  |

|    |  |     |  |
|----|--|-----|--|
| 4. |  | 9.  |  |
| 5. |  | 10. |  |